
Goring Cricket Club have aspirations to develop various parts of the pavilion on the 
Gardiner Recreation Ground.  This will include the building of a new female changing 
room, a new bar, adding an electronic scoreboard and adding an honours board.

The aim of the bar is to create a social hub that enhances the community experience 
and generates additional revenue for the club. By leveraging the pavilion's central 
location and existing infrastructure, the bar will serve as a welcoming space for players
and spectators to gather during and after matches

The new female changing room is an essential addition to the facilities provided as we 
now have over 30 female players at the club, they do not currently have dedicated 
facilities to change.

The additions of a new electronic scoreboard and honours board will add much needed 
facilities to the proper operation of an established cricket club.

The plans will also incorporate optional space for a new changing facility for the Goring 
Croquet Club.

There are 5 elements under consideration for development:

New, externally mounted Electronic Scoreboard Goring Cricket Club
Dedicated female changing room  Goring Cricket Club
New Bar Goring Cricket Club
New, internally mounted Honours Board - Goring Cricket Club
Dedicated Croquet changing room Goring Croquet Club

We have prepared detailed estimated costings of each project and have sufficient 
surplus funds available to complete each individual project in full. In addition, we have 
members / parents within the club who are experienced in the building / joinery / 
furniture trade, who have expressed their willingness to support with the project by 
providing their time to elements of the project where needed. 
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